


DEAR VOTER

This pamphlet is being sent by the Government to every
household in Britain. We hope that it will help you to decide
how to cast your vote in the coming Referendum on the
European Community (Common Market).

Please read it. Please discuss it with your family and your
friends.

We have tried here to answer some of the important
guestions you may be asking, with natural anxiety, about the
historic choice that now faces all of us.

We explain why the Government, after long, hard
negotiations, are recommending to the British people that we
should remain a member of the European Community.

We do not pretend, and have never pretended, that we got
everything we wanted in those negotiations. But we did get big
and significant improvements on the previous terms.

We confidently believe that these better terms can give
Britain a New Deal in Europe. A Deal that will help us, help the
Commonwealth, and help our partners in Europe.

That is why we are asking you to vote in favour of remaining
in the Community.

| ask you again to read and discuss this pamphlet.

Above all, | urge all of you to use your vote.

For it is your vote that will now decide. The Government will

accept your verdict.
Horstt Lo

YOUR
RIGHT TO
CHOOSE

The coming Referendum fulfils a pledge made to the
British electorate in the general election of February
1974.

The Labour Party manifesto in the election made it
clear that Labour rejected the terms under which
Britain’s entry into the Common Market had been
negotiated, and promised that, if returned to power,
they would set out to get better terms.

The British people were promised the right to decide
through the ballot box whether or not we should stay in
the Common Market on the new terms.

And that the Government would abide by the result.

That is why the Referendum is to be held. Everyone
who has a vote for a Parliamentary election—that is,
everyone on the Parliamentary election register which
came into force in February 1975—will be entitled to
vote.






















